
From: Rachel Ehrlich
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Notary Rulemaking Hearing 4/17/2018
Date: Friday, April 13, 2018 11:12:05 AM

Hello,

I have been a Notary Public since 2013 and I'm writing to voice my support for the inclusion
of a training requirement as part of the notary renewal process. This is consistent with other
professional certification requirements; most licensing or certification boards require that
professionals obtain ongoing training to demonstrate continued competence in their
profession. I agree with the proposal that the inclusion of such a requirement will promote
greater fluency in notary law for practicing notaries. 

Best,
Rachel
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